
 
MORROW ELEMENTARY KINDERGARTEN 

ROUND-UP  & REGISTRATION 
APRIL 5, 2024 @ 8:30 A.M. 

MORROW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
408 SW 76th Terrace, 

North Lauderdale, Fl 33068 
754-322-7150 

Morrow Elementary School will be registering kindergarten age students for the 2024 -2025 

school year. If you have a child who will be 5 years of age on or before September 1, 2024, 

please plan to attend this informational event. 

 In addition, you may obtain a  registration packet by visiting  our school.  

If you have any questions, please contact the office at 754-322-7150 

We look forward to hearing from you and to meet you at our Kindergarten Round-Up. 

 

Thank you, 

Dr. Laurel Crowle, Principal 

Mrs. Roxanne Reid, Assistant Principal 

Ms. Maria Orozco, Kindergarten Teacher 

Mrs. Beth Balzer, Registrar 

 

 
 

 


